
Dame Bertha Phillpotts Memorial Fund 

The Managers of the Dame Bertha Phillpotts Memorial Fund give notice that 
applications for studentships or grants, including grants for travel, from the 
Dame Bertha Phillpotts Memorial Fund, for the promotion of Old Norse and 
Icelandic Studies must be submitted to Lisa Gold, (SSF Secretary), Faculty of 
English, 9 West Road, Cambridge, CB39DP, to reach her by 21 May 2025. 

Applicants for the studentship must be graduate students in the University of 
Cambridge. 
A statement of the course of advanced study, research, or travel, which the 
applicant proposes to undertake, should accompany applications for the 
studentship. 

The Student will receive a stipend of £1000, which will be paid within thirty 
days following the election, and the Managers may determine such additional 
stipend, subject to a maximum approved from time to time by the Council, as 
after taking account of any other financial resources that may be available to 
the Student. 

The senior member supervising the project on behalf of the 
individuals taking part should make applications for joint projects. 

Applicants applying for a grant must be members of the University of 
Cambridge.  

Only applications for future expenses will be considered, applications for 
reimbursements of expenses will not ordinarily be accepted. 


